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Fines, Bills and Collections 
 
Effective September 1, 2022, fines will be eliminated for overdue materials borrowed from any 
Library District location, as well as the fee charged for unclaimed holds.  The Board of Trustees 
authorizes the Library Director to determine the schedule of other fines and fees. 
 
Computer-generated notices and bills will be sent to patrons, via telephone, e-mail, or regular 
mail.  If satisfaction is not achieved through Library District measures, then the patron’s 
transactions are reviewed for potential assignment to collections according to established 
procedures. 
 
Failure to pay outstanding bills may result in the suspension of Library District use privileges, 
including use of online services. 
 
The Library Director will periodically review the schedule of fines and fees for potential revision 
and will advise the Board of Trustees prior to the implementation of any change. 


